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Holy Rosary Primary School
Principal: Mr Paddy McAllister BEd(Hons), MA(Prim Ed), Ad.Dip.Ed.Man., PQH(NI)
Sunnyside Crescent 
Tel (028) 90491817

Belfast 


Fax (028) 90492416

BT7 3DB

Email info@holyrosary.belfast.ni.sch.uk




Web www.holyrosarypsbelfast.com
16th April 2018
Dear Parent / Guardian,

As you know your child will be celebrating the Sacrament of First Holy Communion at 10.30am Mass in the Good Shepherd Church on Sunday the 13th May 2018. 

We hope you are able to join us, after the celebration, for some refreshments in the school Assembly hall.  

A photographer will be available in the school to take individual or family photographs.  The photographer has offered to start taking photos before 10.30am mass to reduce the queuing process after the celebration.  In order to gauge if this would be beneficial or not we would appreciate your feedback. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs O’Callaghan
(RE Leader)
Please cut along this line and return only the permission slip. Thank You

Holy Communion Photographs

(please tick)
I   …………………….. the parent /guardian of   ……………………...
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· Would be interested in getting photos taken between 8.30am – 10am

 

· Would prefer to wait to after the celebration (11.30am – 1pm)


· Do not wish to avail of the school photographer 

Signed: __________________________________________
Date: __________





Parent/Guardian
                                           Happy, Respectful, Progressive, Successful
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